Royal Thai Embassy, Ankara
Announcement No ¢ /2566

Re: Successful Candidates for Driver Position
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With reference to the Announcement No. 5/2566 dated 4 August 2023
announcing shortlist of qualified candidates for driver position and informing
the logistical arrangement for the interview session and driving test.

The Embassy hereby announces the final list of successful candidates
for driver position, in order of preferences, as follows:

1. Mr. Emrah DULKADIR,
2. Mr. Muammer YARAR, and
3. Mr. Akin ARSLAN,

The position of driver is therefore offered to Mr. Emrah DULKADIR,
who is requested to report to the Royal Thai Embassy on 22 August 2023
at 10.00 hrs. Details on submission of required documents for the report on the said
date and time shall be communicated directly to the successful candidate.




